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For enquiries on this Notice to Mariners please 

contact:  
 

gym.mcc@rwe.com 
08450705500 

or 07827 244495 
 

 

 

 

 

• Risk of cable exposure within the Gwynt y Môr Wind Farm 
 

 
Following  recent surveys within the Gwynt-y-Môr Offshore Wind Farm, a significant number of 
array cable exposures are still being reported.  
 
  
Due to the mobile nature of the seabed within the wind farm boundary these cable exposures are 
subject to change and may develop in areas where there were none previously.   
 
  
Mariners are reminded that array cable exposures are a known risk at Gwynt-y-Môr Offshore Wind 
Farm – for further safety information refer to “The Risks of Fishing Near Cables and Renewable 
Energy Structures”, published on the KIS-ORCA website. 
 
  
Please note that the standard safety rules apply when fishing in or near wind farms and 
associated cables. All mariners are requested to make themselves aware of their obligations for 
conducting activities over buried and protected cables under International and UK Cable (Sub-
sea) Protection Legislation. 
 
  
Further INFORMATION on the risks to fishing adjacent to subsea cables can be found in 
Weblinks:  
 
www.kis-orca.eu  
 
https://www.seafish.org/article/kingfisher-bulletins 
 

 

• Distribution: 
 

As per GyM Notices To Mariners Distribution List. Please feel free to share the information. 
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